
 
 

Executive Memo 
 

To:​  Board of Education  
From: ​ Dr. Jessica Sonntag, Superintendent  
Re: ​  Consolidate District Plan  
Date: ​ 4/16/25 
 
—------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
The Consolidated District Plan is an annual requirement for each district to complete 
prior to applying for categorical grants from ISBE.  This comprehensive document 
outlines how grant funds will be used to provide services to categories of students and 
professional development for staff. These documents include information regarding our 
diverse learners who qualify for IDEA, 504, MLL, Homeless, Title 1, or Youth in Care 
services. Due to the confidential nature of some of the information within the application, 
the document itself is not for public view.  


